
Chair Holvey, Vice-Chairs Elmer and Sosa, and members of the
House Business and Labor Committee,

Attached are letters from members of LIUNA Local 737, all
submitted in support of HB 4080. This bill is an important signal to
the federal government and stakeholders: Oregon is committed to
developing a roadmap towards ensuring offshore wind
development is an inclusive, community-driven process. This bill
further affirms that offshore wind development can and should be
tied to pro-worker policies.

LIUNA Local 737 represents thousands of construction craft
Laborers across the state of Oregon. Our members build the
critical infrastructure that Oregonians rely on everyday, and our
industry-leading apprenticeship program trains the workforce of
tomorrow. A community-driven offshore wind development
process will ensure that Oregon continues on its path towards a
just transition to renewable energy, and that this transition centers
workers and equitable economic development.

LIUNA Local 737 encourages you to support HB 4080.

Ryan Nielsen
Political and Legislative Representative
Laborers' International Union of North America (LIUNA) Local 737
rnielsen@local737.org

mailto:rnielsen@local737.org
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